### **BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER**

### NOVEMBER 2020

#### Notes From The Director...

October was a fun month at Bunny Bunch! The children had a blast learning about fire safety, painting pumpkins, and of course celebrating Halloween!

The center will be participating in our annual food drive from November 1<sup>st</sup>-November 20<sup>th</sup>. Items can be placed in the turkey box in the front foyer. Thank you in advance for your contributions!

We hope everyone has a safe, happy, and healthy Thanksgiving!

### Upcoming Events

- Bills Day will be Friday,
   November 6<sup>th</sup>, 13<sup>th</sup>, & 20<sup>th</sup>!
- There will be no UPK on Wednesday, November 1th for Veterans Day.
- There will be no UPK on Friday, November 20<sup>th</sup> for virtual parent/teacher conferences.
- Wednesday, November 25<sup>th</sup> is pajama day! The children will also be having a "Thanksgiving feast" for lunch that day!
- The center will be closed Thursday, November 26<sup>th</sup> and Friday, November 27<sup>th</sup> for Thanksgiving.

### Happy Birthday!!!

This month we would like to wish Kali a very happy 1st birthday, Ellanora a very happy 3rd birthday, and Greyson, Claire, Colton, Cohen, & Mira a very happy 4th birthday!! We would also like to wish Miss Angela, Miss Liz, & Miss Corinne a very happy birthday this month!! We hope you all have a wonderful day!



#### Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss Robin from our Boulevard location! Miss Robin has been with Bunny Bunch for a year now and has proven herself to be a valuable asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Miss Robin is one of our fun-loving and kind-hearted UPK aides who continues to be thoughtful and helpful to her fellow employees and to the children each and every day. She is always going the extra mile to lend a helping hand to those around her. Miss Robin's compassion towards her job and reliability not only is much appreciated, but sets a great example for others. She does a phenomenal job at making sure our facility is clean and sanitized for all those who occupy it. We couldn't thank her enough for her hard work and dedication. It surely does not go unnoticed! Miss Robins calming nature and her ability to truly make each child feel important is something we admire so much here at Bunny Bunch. She goes above and beyond to make sure all the children in her care are well taken care of and having fun! The children look forward to seeing their Miss Robin each and every day! They absolutely love and adore her! We are lucky to have Miss Robin as an employee here at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Miss Robin!! We love you!!!

#### Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teacher will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be available to the children at the beginning of each month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, and other STAR qualities!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Our wonderful Star Stude
INFANTS: Carter
TODDLERS: Penelope
PRE-K 3; Alice
PRE-K 4; Colton
Kate
&
Jackson

### November INFANT NEWS



### Our theme this month is

Fun In Fall!







The babies are sure to have lots of fun this month doing many fall activities and preparing for Thanksgiving! They will be busy doing fun crafts and activities such as handprint leaves and turkeys, bingo dabber corn, and painting with feathers! They will also continue with Circle Time which they all absoutely love to do each day! These llittle cuties are going to have a month full of fun!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

KALI WHO TURNS

1 THIS MONTH!!



### IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- We will be sending home any swaddles or sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed. Thank you!
- Don't forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- Buffalo Bills Days are Friday, November 6th, 13th, & 20th!
- Wednesday, November 25th is pajama day! The children will also be having a "Thanksgiving Feast" for lunch!



## Infant Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month, Carter!! Carter is a loveable, adorable, and amazing little boy who is such a joy to have here with us at Bunny Bunch! We have been having so much fun watching Carter learn and grow. He has become very independent and impresses his teachers more and more each day he is here. He is very bright and curious and loves to learn and explore. This happy boy loves to play with the shape sorter and it is so cute to see how proud he is when he gets all the shapes in! He also is always smiling and having fun while playing with the ring stacker and when listening to stories! He is such a bright little guy who really seems to love to learn new things! He also loves to do Circle Time, sing songs, Itsy Bitsy Spider being one of his favorites, and he loves to dance to the Mickey Mouse songs with his friends! Carter is such a sweet little boy who everyone adores. He plays so nicely with all of his friends and is never anything but wonderful! We are very proud of this handsome, loving, and sweet little boy and are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Carter!! We love you!!!

# NEWS NOVember



### Our theme this month is

FALL HARVEST!



"Farm Animals." "Fun With Books." "Turkey Fun," and "Harvest Time" will all be a part of our fun month in the Toddler Room! The children will be reading so many fun and interesting stories, making fun crafts and preparing for Thanksgiving! Footprint turkeys,, turkey headbands, and pumpkin pies are just a few of the creative crafts planned for this month. The children will also be making placemats for our "Thanksgiving Feast" we will be having on Wednesday, Novever 25th, which is also pajama day! We are very thankful for all of the kiddos in our Toddler Room and will be talking a lot of what everyone is grateful for! This month is sure to be a great one!

- Don't forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, blankets and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for naptime. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed. Thank you!
- Buffalo Bills Days are Friday, November 6<sup>th</sup>, 13<sup>th</sup>, & 20<sup>th</sup>!
- Wednesday, November 25<sup>th</sup> is pajama day! The children will also be having a "Thanksgiving Feast" for lunch!
- As the weather starts to get cooler we will still be trying to get the children outside as much as possible! With that said, make sure your child has a warm coat, gloves, and hat.

Thank you! 😊



# Toddler Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Penelope!! This ltitle sweetheart is doing such an amazing job and we are very proud of her! Penny is such a happy, loving, and good-natured little girl who is never anything but wonderful. She comes to school with a big smile that never goes away and is having so much fun learning and playing, she helps make our classroom a fun and happy place to be! This little sunshine is constantly in a good mood and everyone loves to be around her. She is such a sweet friend to absolutely everyone and can always be found playing and sharing so nicely. Penny loves to play with her friends and is always so excited to do something new. She is a great listener during Circle Time, she especially loves all of the fun songs! Penny also loves to do crafts and works very hard. She loves to paint and glue, and of course color! When it comes to playtime, Penny loves to play in the play kitchen, do puzzles and play wth the baby dolls. Penny is becoming more independent each day and is a very determined and hardworking little girl. We are having so much fun watching this beautiful, bright, and kind little girl learn and grow and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Penelope!! We love you!!!

# NEWS NOVember



### Our theme this month is

Fall Harvest!



The children are going to be busy this month preparing for Thanksgiving with our fun weekly themes of "Leaves," "Pilgrims & Indians," "Turkey Time," and "Happy Thanksgiving!" Each week will have them learning new things and doing fun crafts and activities centered around the upcoming holiday and the fall season. Shapes, colors, numbers, and letters will be a part of daily learning activities, and Circle Time will continue to have the children learning new things! We know that this month will be one that we are all grateful for and are looking forward to a lot of fun!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

ELLANORA WHO TURNS

3 THIS MONTH!!



# IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Don't forget to label all cups, blankets and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for naptime. We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed. Thank you!
- Buffalo Bills Days are Friday, November 6<sup>th</sup>, 13<sup>th</sup>, & 20<sup>th</sup>!
- Wednesday, November 25<sup>th</sup> is pajama day! The children will also be having a "Thanksgiving Feast" for lunch!
- As the weather starts to get cooler we will still be trying to get the children outside as much as possible! With that said, make sure your child has a warm coat, gloves, and a hat!

Thank you! 🌝



## Pre-K3 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Alice!

This fun-loving, bright, beautiful, hardworking, and wonderful young lady is doing such a great job in our Pre-K 3 Room! Alice is having so much fun learning new things each day and has such a wonderful love for learning. She is a quick learner who loves to do her work. She especially loves centers where she gets to practice tracing, cutting, and do crafts, all of which she is really good at! Alice is really impressing us with how quickly and how well she learns new things. This little smarty is already writing her name and is doing awesome with it! She knows her letters and numbers and is constantly wanting to learn more! Alice loves to do Circle Time and can always be found participating. This little sweetie is a very friendly and well-known little girl who is loved and adored by everyone. She is friends with everyone in her class and others love being around her for she is always happy and having fun and is very loving too! Alice loves to have fun and play, she especially loves to play pretend in the dress-up center and the kitchen center, color beautiful pictures, and dance to music. We are having so much fun watching this little cutie learn and grow and are excited to see what she does next! Congratulations Alice!! We love you!!!

# NEWS NOVember



### Our theme this month is

Fall Harvest!



With the bat of an eye and a twitch of the nose, Halloween and the month of October have quickly come and gone! The arrival of November brings with it the promise of a new month full of special activities and experiences we can all be thankful for.

"Harvest," "Down On The Farm," "Giving Thanks," and 
"Thanksgiving" are our weekly themes that we will focus on this month. The children will be doing many hands-on activities, creative crafts, and fun learning activities as they learn all about fall harvest, farm animals, and the upcoming holiday. Classroom discussions about our families and what we are thankful for will take place often this month and will be a focus as we have fun preparing for Thanksgiving! The children are having a lot of fun writing, cutting, gluing, drawing, coloring, reading, and singing and we are going to be doing more and more of all of these fun things this month! November

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO GREYSON, CLAIRE, COLTON, MIRA, & COHEN WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH!!

is sure to be a month we are all grateful for!



## IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Buffalo Bills Days will be Friday,
   November 6<sup>th</sup>, 13<sup>th</sup>, & 20<sup>th</sup>!
- Please make sure that you are labeling your child's water bottles, masks, and lanyards with their first and last names. Thank you!
- There will be no UPK on Wednesday, November 11<sup>th</sup> in observance of Veteran's Day.
- There will be no UPK November 20<sup>th</sup> for Parent/Teacher Conferences.
- Wednesday, November 25<sup>th</sup> is Pajama Day! The children will also be having a "Thanksgiving Feast" for lunch!
- As the weather starts to get cooler we will still be trying to get the children outside as much as possible! With that said, make sure your child has a warm coat, gloves and a hat! Thank you!



### Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Colton!

Colton is a very kind, very polite, and very hardworking young man who we are very proud of! He has been doing such an awesome job since starting in our Pre-K 4 class and impresses us more and more each day. Colton is always on his best behavior and does a great job setting a good example for others. He is always one of the first ready for Cicle Time and loves to participate and learn new things. This bright young man has a great love for learning and is eager to do all of his work during centers. He is doing really well with spelling and learning to write his name. He has been working very hard on his writing skills and loves to practice in his writing notebook. He is always very focused and determined and really takes his time with all of his work. Colton is such a good-natured young man who always has a postivie attitude. He has made a lot of new friends at school and is never anything but kind and sweet. Everyone absoultely loves Colton! Colton loves to learn and loves to have fun. He does awesome with building with the blocks and is very creative. He also loves to create things with the playdough and has fun doing crafts. We are loving having this happy, handsome, bright, and wonderful young man in class and know that he will continue to do an awesome job preparing for Kindergarten!

Congratulations Colton!! We love you!!!

## Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Kate!! Kate is a very loving, kind-hearted, hardworking, beautiful, and bright young lady who is having so much fun learing new things each day! This little sweetie has been with us since she was in the Infant Room and we have absolutely loved watching her grow into a wonderful young lady! Kate has always been very sweet and has always been loved by everyone here. She has also always had a great love for learning! Kate comes to school each day with a positive attitude, ready to learn something new. She does an amazing job participating and asking questions to learn more. She loves to do her work and always takes her time with everything she does and gives 110%. Kate is always eager to do centers and loves to do extra work! Writing, drawing, cutting, letters, you name it and Kate is doing great with it! She also already learned to spell her first name in sign language and even started to learn her last name! This loveable and friendly young lady has made so many new friends this year. Everyone always loves being around her because she is always so sweet and happy. She is very creative and does awesome with our class books where she gets to be an author and an illustrator! She really puts a lot of thought and effort into all of her work and is always so proud of it and so are we! Kate is having so much fun and she loves to do puzzles, read books, and tell her friends and teachers stories! We are so happy to have this llittle ray of sunshine in our Pre-K 4 Room and know that she will be more than ready for Kindergarten! Congratulations Kate!! We love you!!!

### Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Jackson!

Jackson is an extremely hardworking young man who has done nothing but impress us since school started! He is very bright and motivated and has such an amazing love for learning. Jackson shows us how much he knows each day during Circle Time and is always eager to learn more. During centers you can always find him very concentrated on his work and giving a lot of effort. He is truly amazing at coloring and really takes his time with it. He is always very proud of his work and we are too! This happy young man is always smiling while doing his work and really seems to enjoy school! Jackson is doing great with writing his first and last name, his writing skills are fantastic! Jackson loves to be creative with the playdough, build with the blocks, and cutting practice is one of his favorite things to do too, which he is also very good at! Not only is he doing great with learning but Jackson has been a great friend! Jackson is very polite, kind, and fun and gets along with everyone. He does an awesome job sharing and playing with his friends and always includes everyone. Jackson is a great role model for others and we are very proud of him for how wonderful he has been doing! We know that this kind, handsome, and bright young man will continue to do a fantastic job!

Congratulations Jackson!! We love you!!!